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Dear Harold Weisberg 

Again, a thousand thanks (as they say in Denmark) for your 
reply, started 26th May and continued on 28th May. I am very 
grateful for everything you have done to share the essence of 
your own longheld interest and hard labours in this matter. 

There is no point in asking you for any additional information 
I may need after reading other books. I know now your answer, 
and it is one I am thankful for- there are no answers, neither 
through you nor through other authors who may proclaim they 
have made discoveries. 

Having said that, I do have one more question, and it does not 
relate to anything I have read. Indeed, it comes entirely from 
what I have not read. It is something I cannot visualise, and 
I hope you can tell me those things that will make it clear. 

If you were to take the point on the kerbside in Dealey Plaza 
where the 'missed bullet' hit the concrete, and draw a line to 
connect with where the President's head had been through the 
time the shots were fired, where would the other end of this 
imaginary line end up? Or, what would be the answer to this 
question if the starting point was taken as the area near the 
manhole where a bullet was reported hitting by Patrolman J.W. 
Foster? Where would the arc drawn by these lines touch if 
continued on beyond the other side of the President's head (as 
the most likely target)? 

I enclose photocopies of two recent news itemsappearing in 
our local paper relating to the autopsy and the X-rays. Please 
do not feel you have to reply to these two stories in any way. 
I merely include them here for your information. 

I do not know how you make your living doing all of these 
unprofitable things like writing to me, but it occurred to me 
I could very likely get a NZ newspaper (maybe one of the more 
respectable and less sensational Sunday papers) to buy a story 
from you covering'the current position with4release°  of further 
documents by Congress and the CIA, together with a general 
overview to the assassination. If I knew more I could write 
something myself, but I know I am. only scratching the surface 
of what is a mountain of information and misinformation. If 
you wish to take this matter further I can either put you in 
touch with a NZ editor or make the first approach for you. It 
may even be possible to get the article syndicated here for 
publication in NZ and Australia. Let me know if this interests 
you. I would be more than happy to help you in any way I can. 

I hope your health is holding up and that you are now over all 
the travelling to Baltimore for medical treatment. 
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